
Dear Dolhabon School P & C, we have a multicultural week coming up, and I want to 
suggest the greatest and most brilliant idea in the world. I’m going to suggest adding food 
trucks to sell food in various cuisines. The food will be affordable, mesmerising and 
delectable, and the learning experience will be remembered, captivating and fun. 

Some students in our private school lack pocket money payments or money in general. 
They can’t afford lunch from our world-famous cafeteria, where Michelin-star chefs cook in 
front of crowds of hungry and bored students, waiting for their enlightened lunch. 

These food trucks will be affordable. They are not worth hundreds of dollars; they are only 
worth five dollars. 

The food will be extremely delicious, and it will be an enjoyable experience for all the 
students to remember. 

Finally, the learning experience is also going to be great. It will be taught by the chefs 
working in these food trucks, and the chefs will explain how to make it, where it came from, 
how it tastes and how to eat it. 

In conclusion, having food trucks for one week instead of expensive Michelin-star foods is 
a truly excellent idea. The accessible prices, the delicious food and the learning experience 
is a great way for students to appreciate this school and various cultures more. 

From Leonardo Peritus Rex. 


